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LETTER OF INVITATION  

 

We are glad to invite you to the International Workshop 

“Strategic Development and Academic Cooperation in the field of 

Psychology, Social Work and Educational Sciences”, organized by 
Ovidius University of Constanta (Romania), on the 15th of December 

2022, at 18,00. 

All activities will take place on Webex Meetings platform: 

https://ovidius.webex.com/meet/claudia.salceanu 

No participation fees are required for this event. The workshop 

is supported by the ESPERO project, code CNFIS-FDI-2022-0532, 

financed by the Ministry of Education through the Institutional 

Development Fund. 
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